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Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RAM AL template follow-up

Hi Meredith,

I wanted to reply to two outstanding concerns from our call earlier this week re: RAM AL 
template.

RedactedI believe it was 
- in particular she asked about this language:

who had a question about what we were seeking in Section V. D.

Discussion of how these contracts fit within lOU’s renewables and overall procurement needs. 
Compare pricing and terms and conditions to other procurement programs (i.e., market, RPS 
RFP, SPVP, FITs, PURPA, etc.)

What we’re really seeking here is for the utility to provide us with a qualitative discussion of 
its allocation of risk vs. value across various programs. The pricing and NMV calculations are 
of the most importance.

Also, on the issue of the Annual Written RAM Report that you asked me about. We agree that 
it makes sense to file it after the Program Forum. And on the issue of whether or not there 
exists a template for that, the answer is that one does not exist. SCE provided an outline of the 
RAM Advice Letter, which served as the basis for the template we adopted and sent to each 
IOU. Would PG&E be able to develop a similar template for the RAM Annual Report? We 
would be happy to review it, modify it, and send it to the other IOUs so that we have a 
consistent structure for the report.

Let me know.
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Thanks,

Adam

Adam C. Schultz, J.D. | Renewable Energy Policy & Procurement
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
Telephone: 415.703.2692
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